

## ~ ELECTION RESULTS ~

December 1, 2017

**Dear Homeowner:** 

The Rescheduled Annual Meeting was held on November 21, 2017 for the purpose of electing two (2) members to the Board of Directors and to fill Kimberli Bryant's vacant seat.

The Inspector of Election announced that Cheryl Bliss (79) votes and Cheri Noel (43) votes were elected to fill the two (2) year position and Deborah Duffy (28) votes will complete the one (1) year remaining vacant seat.

Sincerely,

Sandrine Oblak

**Community Association Manager** 

SO

cc: Board of Directors